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August 18, 2023 
 
 
Dear MPS Faculty and Staff, 

I hope you had an enjoyable and restful summer.  As we look forward to the upcoming school year, we will be using a 
new organization, called ArxEd, for mandated training rather than having the legal overview on our opening day.  ArxEd 
was co-founded by a former school administrator with fifteen years of experience and provides training to over 70 
school districts in Massachusetts. 

This new online platform will keep track of all training, monitor completion, and communicate directly to each of our 
faculty members and staff.  There are updated training/videos that can be done at your own pace.  The platform will 
also have links to completing any additional district based policy sign-off forms.  
  
We are in the process of testing this software on a pilot group, and we hope to share it with the rest of you within the 
first two weeks of September.  Each building principal will allot an hour of time for you to complete this training either 
during a faculty meeting or another designated time.  

Later in mid-September, you should be receiving two separate emails from ArxEd.  The first email will instruct you how 
to set up your account, and the second will take you to the mandated training web page and give you a completion date 
for training.  If you do not receive these emails, please check your spam folder and let me know at your earliest 
convenience. 

Thank you and best wishes for a great school year. 

 Sincerely, 

 

Dr. Garth McKinney 
Assistant Superintendent for 
Curriculum & Human Resources 
 

https://www.arxed.com/mandated-training/

